
PLAQUE CEREMONY AT CEDAR GROVE CEMETERY SET FOR MAY 21,
2022, AT NORFOLK, VIRIGNIA

A joint Society of the War of 1812 in Virginia and the Virginia Society of the Sons of
the American Revolution honoring Revolutionary War and War of 1812 veterans is
set for May 21, 2022, at the Cedar Grove Cemetery, Norfolk, Virginia. The ceremony
will begin at 11 a.m. and will recognize the service of six Revolutionary War patriots
and twenty War of 1812 patriots interred there. President Paul Walden will present a
wreath on behalf of the Society of the War of 1812. Overseeing the festivities is Dr.
Kenneth Hawkins, Chair of Virginia Society, Eastern Region, and past president of
the Norfolk Chapter. He is also a member of the Society of the War of 1812.
Members are urged to attend the event if possible. The cemetery is located at 238 E.
Princess Ann Road, Norfolk, Virginia.


